
‘Seeing through the fog’ One Patient's Journey with 

cataracts 3-point peer review CPD event for Optometrists

Thursday 27th April 2023 | 18:30 – 20:45

Newmedica Bristol would like to invite you to 

participate in our upcoming 3-point peer review 

CPD event which will be held at: 

Holiday Inn Cardiff City Centre, 

Castle Street, 

Cardiff, 

CF10 1XD, 

This will be an interactive peer review session 

covering the topic of ‘Seeing through the fog. 

One patient’s journey with cataracts.’  

This interactive peer discussion considers one 

patient's journey with the most common age-

related eye condition: Cataracts.  

Dealing with many aspects of modern cataract 

pathways, this session will encourage delegates 

to discuss examination techniques, 

management and timely referral of a patient 

who develops cataracts over time whilst 

challenging their understanding of 

communicating in a patient-centred way.  

Comparison of regional variations of cataract 

service provision will also help to appreciate 

some of the difficulties our patients face to 

access care.  

Timings: 

18:30 – For registration, welcome, drink and 

buffet  

19:00 - The event commences with an

introduction to Newmedica Bristol led by 

Julian Phillips, Operational Director and 

Partner followed by the CPD session 

presented by Consultant Ophthalmologist 

and Clinical Partner, Mr Will Sheehan. 

20:45 - The event will conclude.  

Seats are limited so register your place 

promptly HERE 

If you have any queries or need booking 

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 

us by emailing: 

Jennifer.lewis@newmedica.co.uk 

We look forward to catching up with you all at 

the event. 

  Mr Will Sheehan 

 Consultant Ophthalmologist 

 and Clinical Partner 

   Julian Phillips 

Operational Director 


